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Dear Parents 

 

Half Term Holiday 

Just a reminder that school will closes for the children at 3pm on Friday 23rd October 2015, 

school re-opens on Monday 2nd November 2015 at 8.55am.  All holiday dates can be found on 

our school website.   

 

Health & Safety 

 Just a reminder to parents whose children are new to the school that no parents cars 

are allowed in the school car park at the start and end of the school day.  We do 

however have some children in school who for a variety of reasons are collected by 

professional organisations and do need to use our parking facilities.  We would hate your 

to think that some parents are getting preferential treatment. 

 Some children have started to wear earrings other than studs, please ensure that they 

adhere to school policy on this matter. 

 Half term is an excellent opportunity for the whole school to tackle the Headlice issue!  

Please would all parents check their child this weekend and take the appropriate action 

if needed. 

 

Your co-operation in all these matters is much appreciated. 

 

New build & Sports Day 

Parents will have noticed that the Sports Day we were going to rearrange for the Autumn term 

has not taken place!  We can only apologise for this as the ground works which we thought would 

be completed have not.  However, our new build for the Reception classes is amazing and we will 

be offering all parents the opportunity to tour our school in the next half term.  The dates for 

these tours will be sent out when we return to school in November. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Christine Wain 

Headteacher 

 


